
WEEKLY BULLETIN FOR BLESSED TRINITY PARISH – June 21, 2023 
 
POSTED MASS TIMES: Saturday – June 24 St. Anthony’s, Upham        4:00 p.m.  
    Sunday – June 25            St. Alphonsus, Hampton        9:30 a.m. 
                                                                                           St. Bridget’s, Chapel Grove 11:30 a.m. 
                                                                                           St. Anthony’s, Upham            NO MASS 
                                                  
     Tuesday – June 27   St. Alphonsus, Hampton        6:30 p.m. 
                          Rosary to follow   
NOTE:  This is the last Tuesday evening Mass before the summer break, returning Sept. 5th. 
  
WEE ONES BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN – The “Wee Ones Campaign” ended Father’s Day.  
There are still a few bottles unaccounted for.  The Pregnancy Centre would sincerely 
appreciate it if you would return your bottle, whether used or not.  They understand, 
however, there is a cost associated with the bottles, if they go missing.   
 
DIOCESAN OFFICES MOVING TO VILLA MADONNA – To facilitate this move, the chancery 
offices will be closed from June 20 – 28, opening to the public at the new location on June 
29, 2023. An open house is planned in the fall for people to see the new space or take a tour 
of the Villa Madonna.  The new mailing address for the chancery offices will be: 115 Villa 
Madonna Road, Rothesay, NB E2H 2X4.  Telephone numbers etc. will stay the same.  They 
appreciate your continued patience during this time of transition.  
 
SUMMERTIME FLOWERS – June 21st is the first day of summer. For those of you that do not 
know, traditionally, the responsibility for the flowers for the church, during the summer, are 
shared with parishioners who wish to volunteer.  Historically, summer is a time of abundant 
pickings in our own flower beds or the area where we live.  If you would like to help, there is 
a Sign-Up Sheet in the foyer of St. Alphonsus covering the weekends from June 25th to 
September 3rd.  Call Dianne Arsenault at (506) 832-4149 for more information. 
 
ST. PAUL’S ANGLICAN CHURCH COMMUNITY SUPPER (free) – This Thursday, June 22nd from 
4:30 to 6:30 p.m. at 486 Kennebecasis Rd., Hampton. This month’s menu is baked beans, 
brown bread, potato cakes and strawberry rhubarb tarts for dessert.  Everyone is invited! 
 
EVENING PRAYER – CARMEL CHAPEL (103 Burpee Ave., Saint John):  Evening Prayer, 
Wednesday, June 28th, at 7:00 p.m. in the Carmel Chapel. Enter the Silence together in this 
new season; being the Prayer and Song of All present. See poster on the bulletin board at St. 
Alphonsus. 
 
 



ECUMENICAL SACRED CHORAL MUSIC WORKSHOP - NB’s School of Church Music is holding 
a one-day ecumenical music workshop, Saturday, July 8th, at TRINITY CHURCH in Saint John 
(optional rehearsal, Friday evening, July 7th) under the musical leadership of: 
 
* Halifax’s Neil Cockburn – Kings College; 
* Thomas Gonder – Fredericton Cathedral; and 
* Spencer Belyea – Trinity Church, Symphony Chorus and SJ Chorale.   
 
Join them for a day-long intensive, fun, Choir School workshop.  Nominal cost of $60.00 
includes: nutritional breaks, lunch, dinner and t-shirt!  Registration fee payable in-person on 
the day of the workshop or by e-transfer. Registration from 8 a.m. to 9 a.m. and singing 
from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. finishing with a festive EVENING SERVICE of MUSIC for the Public. 
 
For more information and REGISTRATION, please check out the website: 
www.anglicanchoirschool.org. 
 
SUMMER SOUNDS 2023 – Trinity Church, Saint John, Monday evenings at 7:15 p.m. until 
August 28th.  This weekly series will feature some easy listening and some classical selections 
and one narrative evening.  The program will delight and enlighten listeners. Cost: free will 
offering – 50% to the performers and 50% to Trinity Church renovations. 
 
June 26th:   Easy Listening & Humour with the Cool Chicks and Ugly Doclings; 
July 3rd:       Cathedral Organist Richard Kidd; 
July 10th: Local Musical Recordings (1930-1970) with historian Harold E. Wright. 
 
COOKIES FOR ROMERO HOUSE – Friday, June 30th, is the last Friday of this month.  For 
those that graciously prepare cookies, please contact Shelagh Sherwood at (506) 943-3493. 
Individually packaged dessert items, i.e. Costco specials, will not be refused.  Shelagh and 
Don. sincerely appreciate any help they get.   
 
 ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI SHRINE SUNDAY 2023 - The 100th Anniversary of St. Francis of Assisi 
Shrine at Upper Skiff Lake will take place on Sunday, August 13th.  The chapel will open for 
prayer at 10:00 a.m. followed by an open-air Mass at 11:00 am.  You may bring a bag lunch 
or a canteen will be open for sandwiches, hot dogs and soft drinks.  The afternoon will start 
with the Holy Rosary at 1:00 p.m. followed by the Sacrament of Healing at 2 p.m.  All are 
welcome to join in this Spiritual Journey.   
 
 
 
 

http://www.anglicanchoirschool.org/


ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI SHRINE SUNDAY 2023 cont. 
 
DIRECTIONS: Take exit 212 at Meductic, turn onto Route 122 towards Canterbury. You can 
take Mill Street to Upper Skiff Lake Road – follow the signs or drive on Route 122 to just past 
Skiff Lake, turn right onto the Upper Skiff Lake Road – follow the signs.  It’s about 215 klms. 
from Hampton, approximately a 2 hr. and 45 min. drive, one way. 
 
Bring a lawn chair and enjoy the day. For more information, please contact: Pam Grant @ 
506 272-2938 
 
COLOURING SUPPLIES FOR OUR “WEE” VISITORS – If you are in the company of wee 
visitors, we have some art supplies available, if a little distraction is desired.  Packages are 
available (only 3) in the foyer of St. Alphonsus.  After Mass, please return to the table 
outside the office and I will ensure they are sanitized for their next visit.   
 
Until next week, be safe 
Wendy McGee 
Office Administrator 
BLESSED TRINITY PARISH 
(506) 832-3327 

 

 


